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WESTMINSTER POLICE DEPARTMENT 

      TIPS LINE—(410) 857-8477 

 

 

 
NON-EMERGENCY PHONE SERVICE INTERRUPTION 

 
There will be an interruption of phone service on the non-emergency phone lines for the 
Westminster Police Department at some time between 2:00 a.m. and 5:00 a.m. on 
Saturday, November 17, 2019.  The 911 phone system will not be affected.  The service 
interruption will last approximately 30 minutes and is necessary for phone system 
maintenance.  Those calling the non-emergency number (410) 848-4646 will receive a busy 
signal during the outage.  Members of the community are directed to utilize the 911 
phone system to request police service during this period.   
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